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UN Secretary-General to visit Uzbekistan

Secretary-General of the United Nations Anténio
Guterres will arrive in Uzbekistan on 9 June at the
invitation of the President of the Republic of
Uzbekistan Shavkat Mirziyoyev.
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During the bilateral meetings and talks, the parties will
discuss a state and prospects of developing cooperation between our country and the
UN, its specialized agencies, as well as regional and international issues, including
mitigation of the consequences of the Aral environmental disaster.

His itinerary includes visits to Samarkand, Nukus and Muynak.
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